

Monday 14th March, 2022

Dear Parent/Carer(s),

Improving our school communications

From Wednesday 16th March 2022, we will be using ParentMail. You should have now received a registration link to gain access to ParentMail, please follow the link to set up your account.

ParentMail utilises a free mobile app, available for iOS and Android devices, as a well as a desktop portal.

We strongly encourage you to download the mobile app; here's why:

- Push notifications alert you to new messages, enabling you to access important information with ease.
- Keep up to date on school communications from the comfort of home or while out and about.
- Manage all school messages in one place.
- Manage communications for more than one child, across different schools, with one ParentMail account.
- You don't need to log in to pick up messages or attachments communications are quick and easy to access in moments.

Download the app for free from the Apple App store or the Google Play Store now to able easy school communication.

Yours sincerely

Mr T Bartley Academy Manager

